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From: Davis Sr., Joe
To: Mahan, Steven
Cc: Perez, Jose; Stamper II, Russell; Wade, Willie; Zielinski, Tony; Elmer, Linda
Subject: City Department Budgets for CDBG Funding request
Date: Friday, November 14, 2014 8:14:47 AM


Dear Mr. Mahan,


I previously requested itemized budgets from City Departments that are recommended for 2015 funding
of CDBG grants with no response from you. As you know, amendments to the administration's
recommendations of the Funding Allocation Plan are due today at noon. I'll make my request this time
in writing for the city departments itemized budgets for the proposed use of recommended funds for the
year 2015.


Best regards,


Alderman Joe Davis, Sr.
Chairman, Community & Economic Development Committee
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